
PVHMC 

Chairman’s Report  

To 31st March 2016 
The Committee met on five occasions including the AGM during the year. We now meet 

every 3 months. 

 

I continue as Chairman and have also taken on the post of Treasurer. 

Christine and I share the responsibilities of Booking Clerk 

 

Caretaker; Tricia Nott continues to give us great service in maintaining the standards within 

the Hall 

 

Hall Maintenance; The Hall floor has deteriorated. We are very pleased to report that we 

have received a grant from The Yellow Car Charitable Trust in association with The Essex 

Community Fund. The work will be completed in early June 2016 

 

The kitchen, toilets, committee room and lobby areas have been redecorated. 

 

The new awning over the front doors has been completed which is proving a great success. 

 

Outside maintenance; 

 The car park entrance has been repaired in conjunction with the Parish Council and PTA. 

 

Bookings; The Hall continues to be well supported. The Dog Obedience Club and The Art 

Club continue to give very good support to the Hall as well as the Youth Club, Card Clubs, 

Ladies Club to name a few. We also have regular bookings from Baby Sensory and Keep Fit. 

 We have several bookings for private parties, especially children’s birthday celebrations. 

 

I would like to thank the Committee for their support during the year . 

 

Jonathan Nott 

Chairman PVHMC 

25th April 2016 


